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Dear Members of the City Council,

Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618.

Both of these ordinance's are the bare minimum our city should be doing to encourage
mobility freedom and being fiscally responsible for it's residents. 

In addition, vision zero which is a resolution the city has adopted conducted research that
shows that the more lanes in a roadway the more likely someone is to be killed on that stretch
of road. Traffic counts on many major street/roads (stroads) in KC have revealed that many of
KC stroads are vastly overbuilt and re-striping them is an economical way to accomplish
vision zero goals and to reduce the infrastructure burden that past generations have saddled us
with.

Please vote in favor of these ordinances and lets kill the stroad!

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Stroad

Regards, 
Hayden Woods 
4410 Bell St
Kansas City, MO 64111
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